Addendum to the Supporting Statement for 
Form SSA-4588 and One-Time Payment Electronic Application
You Can Make Your Payment by Credit Card
OMB Control No. 0960-0462

Minor Revisions to the Collection Instrument

Change:  We are discontinuing the SSA-4589 paper form “You Can Make Your Payment by Credit Card” (OMB No. 0960-0462).

Justification: SSA recently streamlined the credit card remittance process by developing a telephone (intranet) application to replace the SSA-4589 paper form.  Currently, a debtor can establish a one-time credit card payment over the phone by calling the program service center (PSC) of jurisdiction.  The debtor contact representative (DCR) in the PSC enters the debtor’s credit card information directly into the application.  The DCR no longer fills out the SSA-4589 paper form when collecting credit card information over the phone.  Therefore, the SSA-4589 paper form is now obsolete.  






